
Costa  Mesa  Resident  Sought
for  Parks  and  Community
Services Commission Seat
The Costa Mesa City Council is currently seeking one resident
to serve on the Parks and Community Services Commission.

The City is recruiting for one member (Appointment by Council
Member Loren Gameros), for a term expiration of January 2025
for the Parks and Community Services Commission.

The Commission meets on the second Thursday of each month and
serves as an advisory body to the City Council and works with
various  City  departments  on  issues  pertaining  to  parks,
parkways,  recreation,  and  community  services.  For  further
information, contact Laura Fautua at (714) 754-5009.

Application Process – Residents who are interested in getting
involved in local government are encouraged to complete a
Commission Application Form from the City Clerk’s Office or
from the City’s website (www.costamesaca.gov/apply).

The completed application may be submitted online; mailed to
Costa Mesa City Clerk at Post Office Box 1200, Costa Mesa,
California, 92628-1200; emailed to cityclerk@costamesaca.gov;
or hand-delivered to the City Clerk’s Office at City Hall, 77
Fair Drive, Costa Mesa. The deadline is 5 p.m., Monday, June
3, 2024. The appointment is tentatively scheduled for the June
18, 2024 City Council meeting.

MEDIA CONTACT
Tony Dodero
(714) 754-5288
tony.dodero@costamesaca.gov
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